
Publish Date: Friday, April 27, 2018 

Legal Notice 

 

Sealed bids will be received by the Board of Education of Glenbard Township High School District 

87, DuPage County, Illinois, on Friday, May 18, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. central standard time, for 

School Towel Service for its Glenbard East, Glenbard West, Glenbard North, and Glenbard South 

high school campuses.  

All bids must be submitted no later than Friday, May 18, 2018, at 10:00 a.m., at which time they 

will be opened and read aloud at the Glenbard Township High School District 87 Administrative 

Center, 596 Crescent Boulevard, Glen Ellyn, Illinois.  Bidders interested in attending the bid 

opening should arrive prior to 10:00 a.m. on Friday, May 18, 2018, at the Glenbard Township 

High School District 87 Administrative Center, 596 Crescent Boulevard, Glen Ellyn, Illinois. 

Bids are to be addressed to: 

 

Mr. Chris McClain, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations/CSBO 

Glenbard Township High School District 87 

596 Crescent Blvd. 

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

 

The Bid is to be enclosed in a sealed opaque envelope clearly marked, “Proposal for Towel Service 

– Glenbard Township High School District 87.” 

Bidding documents are available beginning Friday, April 27, 2018, and may be obtained from the 

district’s website: 

 

https://www.glenbard87.org/finance-publications/ 

The bid document is located under the section heading titled “Bid Notices” 

 

All bid addenda will be posted at this site as well.  Bidders are responsible for accessing site for 

updates.  Therefore, all prospective bidders are responsible for keeping up to date on information 

related to this bidding process by checking this site regularly.   

If you have questions regarding this Bid please contact Mr. Chris McClain, Assistant 

Superintendent for Finance & Operations/CSBO, (630) 469-9100.   

 

 


